
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"The Best Waterfront City in Which to Live, Work and Play." 
 

CITY OF RIVIERA BEACH – MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: 

 

HON. MAYOR, CHAIRPERSON AND CITY COUNCIL 

  

FROM: CLARENCE SIRMONS, DIRECTOR OF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

  

SUBJECT: STREET NAMING POLICY AMENDMENT  

  

DATE: JANUARY 20, 2021 

  

CC: GENERAL PUBLIC 

 

 

 Background:  

Since 2010, the City has operated under the current Street Naming Policy. Although this policy 

is generally in line with current practices among our peer cities and the County, this amendment 

adds additional specificity related to fees, implementation costs, and the application process. 

Citywide Goal: 

Enhance Government Stewardship 

Budget/Fiscal Impact: 

There is no fiscal impact associated with this item 

Recommendation(s):  

City staff recommends City Council approve this Resolution. 

Attachment(s):  

1. Resolution Number 124-20 

2. Existing Resolution No. 168-10 

3. Existing Street Naming Policy Amendment with mark-ups 

 


